
CLOSE-UP 

WASHINGTON D.C. 
 

CLASS OF 2023 & 2024 – MAKE THIS YEAR A MEMORABLE ONE! 
Attend the Close Up trip in Washington D.C. 

This program is a great mix of travel, learning, and fun! 
 

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! 
Round up your friends and reserve your spot. 

 
 

DATE: JANUARY 15–20, 2023 
5 Days / 5 Nights 

All absences are school approved and do NOT count against exemptions 
 

Cost: $1,880 – All Inclusive!!!  
Includes airfare, hotel, food, bus transportation for the week, admission to all scheduled events,  

hotel security (all night), registered nurse from George Washington Hospital in hotel. 
Spots will fill up quickly, so reserve ASAP at this rate with an 

Deposit of $500 due by September 22nd 
Final Payment for the trip is November 10th. 

 
 

Take advantage of this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to see Washington D.C. in a very “close up” 
manner. Join us on this unique educational experience; see such sights as the Arlington Cemetery, 
Supreme Court, Jefferson/FDR/Lincoln Memorials, Capitol Hill, Library of Congress, Smithsonian 

Museums and much more! 
 

WANT TO KNOW MORE? 
Go to www.closeup.org 

 
CONTACT: Coach Hildebrand, Rm# 2621 

kevinhildebrand@katyisd.org 


